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Tuesday 14th May 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As part of the end of Year 6 celebrations, your child has been invited on a series of ‘Reward’ trips 

that will take place in the coming weeks.  

 

Agnes Riley Park 

 

On Friday 17th May, we will be taking the children to Agnes Riley Park as a reward for all their hard 

work during S.A. T’s week. We will be having lunch at an earlier time and leaving at 1:00pm and 

returning back to school for 3:15pm. 

 

Battersea Park 

 

On the following Friday, (24th May 2024), we will be taking the children to Battersea Park for the 

entire day. We will be leaving Bonneville at 9.00am via London transport and shall return by 

3:30pm. 

The children will need a packed lunch for the day. Drinks should be in a container that will not leak. 

No glass bottles, fizzy drinks, or sweets please. If you would like your child to have a school packed 

lunch, please indicate this through Scopay. 

We are going to ask children to wear their school P.E kit on this day so that they are easily 

distinguished (which includes trainers or plimsolls). 

However, if it rains- we will not be going! 

 

Flip Out 

On Friday 28th June, your child has been invited to Flip Out. We will be leaving Bonneville at 

9.00am via London transport and shall return by 3:30pm. The children will need a packed lunch for 

the day. Drinks should be in a container that will not leak. No glass bottles, fizzy drinks or sweets 

please. If you would like your child to have a school packed lunch, please indicate via Scopay.  

Since this venue is in an enclosed space with many other schools, we are going to ask children to 

wear their school P.E kit on this day so that they are easily distinguished (which includes trainers or 

plimsolls) 

 

Brighton Beach 

 

On Thursday 11th July, your child will be going to Brighton Beach. Your child will be travelling by 

coach from Bonneville Primary School, which will be leaving at 9:00am prompt so please ensure 

that your child arrives to school on time. 
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The children will need a packed lunch for the day. Drinks should be in a container that will not leak. 

No glass bottles, fizzy drinks, or sweets please. If you would like your child to have a school packed 

lunch, please indicate this through Scopay. 

 

Your child does not have to wear school uniform on the day, but please ensure that they are 

dressed appropriately: i.e., suitable footwear, and a waterproof coat in case of bad weather. Also, 

there will be an opportunity for your child to wade in the sea, so a small towel, waterproof shoes or 

a change of footwear would be advisable. Please note, we are not allowing the children to go 

swimming! 

 

On that day, your child will be allowed to bring spending money to spend on the pier while at 

Brighton. They will need to be responsible for it, so please ensure the money is in a suitable safe 

wallet or purse. This is not essential, but if you want to send your child to school with some spending 

money the maximum amount is £10.00. 

Natural History Museum 

 

On Monday 15th July, your child will be going to the Natural History Museum to participate in a 

workshop on earthquakes which links to their topic learning this term- Survivor. We will be leaving 

Bonneville at 9.00am via London transport and shall return by 3:30pm. 

 

The children will need a packed lunch for the day. Drinks should be in a container that will not leak. 

No glass bottles, fizzy drinks, or sweets please. If you would like your child to have a school packed 

lunch, please indicate this through Scopay. 

 

Since this venue is in an enclosed space with many other schools, we are going to ask children to 

wear their school uniform on this day so that they are easily distinguished. 

 

The total cost of all the trips will be £40 which can be paid via Scopay. 

 

If you are finding it challenging to pay for the trips in this current climate, please speak to myself or 

a member of the administration team so we can work out how to best support you. 

 

Please note that these trips are a reward and the Year 6 teachers will only be taking the children 

who demonstrate appropriate, positive behaviour and reach the required number of Dojo’s 

(rewards system/tokens) set for each trip.  

 

Kind regards, 

Florence Kirk 

UKS2 Teacher/Assistant Head 


